

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

September 23, 2022

Principal Message

Thank you PTA for a wonderful meeting and all the great suggestion and ideas. The cookie dough fundraiser was a big hit and the students were incredible in their cookie sales. I will send an email out next week, we need help passing all these cookie sales to you on October 5!!



Upcoming School Activities

Mon. 9/26

No School- Teacher Professional Development Day. Wed. 9/28

Feast Day of St. Ruizplease join us at 10:45 for an all school mass.

Need Help

We are starting to look at projects on campus to fix. If you know anyone who has talents or would like to donate, please let me know.

Before





